
 

What’s Being Planned 
Springfield Parkway, Springfield 
INF03219 
 
 
20 September 2023 

Survey Works 
 

WHAT IS BEING PLANNED? 

Council is currently investigating road 
construction of Springfield Parkway 
duplication from Springfield Greenbank 
Arterial to Topaz Road- Stage 2. 

 

WHEN WILL THIS WORK TAKE PLACE? 

Start November 2023 (weather and 
site conditions permitting) 

Finish December 2023 (weather and 
site conditions permitting) 

Time and 
day 

Works will be undertaken for a 
period between 8am- 4pm 

 

WHAT DOES THIS MEAN FOR ME? 

This stage of the project requires Survey 
and Geotechnical teams to gather data for 
design purposes. These teams will be in 
the area soon (see map showing 
approximate extents overleaf). 

Access to some private property may be 
required and Council will contact these 
properties directly to organise access. 

Council is working with those who may be 
directly impacted by these future works.  
If you feel that you may be impacted, or 
would like further information about this 
project, please contact us to discuss. 

PROJECT TIMING? 

Construction for this project is currently 
scheduled for the 2024 - 2025 financial 
year (subject to Council’s budget process, 
weather and site conditions permitting) 
and further advice will be provided to you 
as the project progresses. 

 

Every effort will be made to minimise 
impacts on the local community, and we 
thank you for your patience and 
cooperation during these important 
works.  

 

CONTACT US 

To find out more about these works or the 
project, you can contact us by: 

✆  – 07 3810 6666 (8am–4:30pm) 

✉ – capitalprojects@ipswich.qld.gov.au  

Project information and 
updates are available on 
Council’s interactive maps, for 
all works under construction 
or planned within our three-

year capital portfolio: 
https://maps.ipswich.qld.gov.au/civicprojects
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Extent of survey activities (indicative only) 

 

 


